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K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

BECOME 
A MASTER 
GARDENER

Apply To Become A 

Master Gardener Today:  

sedgwick.ksu.edu/mastergardener

WHY JOIN THE PROGRAM?

The Sedgwick County Extension Master Gardener Program is an educational volunteer program sponsored by Kansas State 

University, K-State Research & Extension, and Sedgwick County. Extension Master Gardeners come from a variety of backgrounds 

and share a passion for gardening, an enthusiasm for learning, and a commitment to helping others. Master Gardeners receive 

training in the discipline of horticulture, and after successfully completing training, they will share their time and expertise as 

volunteers in their community to promote horticultural education. Apply to be an Extension Master Gardener today!

Attend the Master Gardener Information Meeting to learn more!
K-State Research & Extension Center, 4-H Hall

7001 W. 21st St N., Wichita, KS 67205

2:00 pm, Thursday, July 18, 2024

K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer. K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for 

participation in all programs, services and activities. Program information may be available in languages other than English. Reasonable accommodations for persons 

with disabilities, including alternative means for communication (e.g., Braille, large print, audio tape, and American Sign Language) may be requested by contacting the 

event contact Matthew McKernan four weeks prior to the start of the event (June 20, 2024) at (316)-660-0140 or mckernan@ksu.edu. Requests received after this date 

will be honored when it is feasible to do so. Language access services, such as interpretation or translation of vital information will be provided free of charge to limited 

English proficient individuals upon request.  Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension Service

Contact Us For More Info:
Debra Harries, EMG Coordinator

316-660-0100
debraharries@k-state.edu




